
From: PAUL R
To: Jessica Wilson
Cc: Andrea Anderson; Nadia Chin
Subject: Re: Lauderhill General Employee Pension Board
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 1:41:35 PM

Good Afternoon Ms. Wilson...It would be an honor to continue serving on Lauderhill General
Employee Pension Board.  Please put my requested for reappointment on the Commission
agenda...Thank you in advance! Paul R. Shelton 

Sent from XFINITY Connect App

------ Original Message ------

From: Jessica Wilson
To: pshelton333@comcast.net
Cc: Andrea Anderson, Nadia Chin
Sent: January 31, 2019 at 12:42 PM
Subject: Lauderhill General Employee Pension Board 

Good Afternoon Mr. Shelton,
 
Your appointment to the Lauderhill General Employee Pension Board will expire next month. Please
advise if you are willing to continue serving on the board so that your reappointment can be placed
on the agenda for consideration by the City Commission.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Wilson
Administrative Assistant
 
City Clerk's Office | City of Lauderhill
o: 954-730-3012 | f: 954-730-3062 | jswilson@lauderhill-fl.gov
 
 
This e-mail conforms to the City's privacy and confidentiality policy:
http://lauderhill-fl.gov/about-lauderhill/privacy-and-confidentiality-notice
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